
 
 

Ref No: BBPSMN/2020/30       Date: 26.11.2020 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

This is to bring to your kind notice that the PTM for all the Classes has been 

postponed from 28.11.2020 to 05.12.2020 (Saturday) as teachers would be busy with 

an important & mandatory workshop on 28.11.2020. Inconvenience regretted. 

 

 

 

 

Thanks and Regards 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Harsh Kumar  

Principal  

M A N E S A R 


